
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, June 27, 2022 11 :52 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 11:38 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Sunday, June 26, 2022 9:29 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Improper Billing TRACKING NUMBER: 187493 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Richard Siegel 
Telephone: (954) 319-7952 
Email: siegelardster@gmail.com 
Address: 811 NE 59th CT Fort Lauderdale FL 33334 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Richard Siegel 
Account Number: : 51298-83335 
Address: 811 NE 59th CT Fort Lauderdale FL 33334 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Improper Billing against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/27/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04276-2022 

I'm contacting you about the new discriminatory billing against solar customers. Mandatory minimum monthly billing is 
bullshit and should be repealed. Where is the justification for this charge? Its bad enough FPL doesn't compensate solar 

customers fairly for the extra electricity we feed to the grid. The PSC only serves FPL not the public. Its proven by the 
massive rate increase you just granted FPL, the largest in the history of the state, at a time when FPL made record 
profits. FPL, nothing more than a greedy monopoly, that should be broken up. 
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